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The idea of allowing camping and shelters in our public parks is unconscionable. Citizens go there
for peace, feelings of comfort and safety. If you put shelters there for 6 mos, that would be 6 mos
where people would not feel safe going. There are needles, human waste and trash all over
downtown now. Our parks should be free of that.
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